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committee Members, 

 

This bill is yet another attempt at trying to regulate law abiding citizens.  Do you really 

think that putting up a sign that says "no weapons allowed on premises" is going to 

stop ANYONE that wants to do other harm?  I really hope that our elected leaders 

are not that IGNORANT!  concealed carry individuals all go through additional 

background checks, as well as required training to obtain the permit.  THESE are not 

the people we need to be worried about, it's the insane, and mentally deranged 

people we need to worry about, and they DON'T care what the sign on the front door 

says.  All this bill will do is prevent good honest law abiding citizens from protecting 

innocence in an unimaginable situation!  lets not make Oregonians more venerable, 

lets make them stronger, let the protectors, the people that would carry concealed be 

the front line! 


